
  CAMDEN CHURCH OF CHRIST 

Christ Centered - Bible Based 
 
 

Contact us at: 
1285 US 70 Bypass, Camden TN, 38320-4700 

camdencoc898@gmail.com     www.camdenchurchofchrist.org 

(731) 584-7374 

 

 

Congregation Announcements and Events 

• Food bookkeepers sign up list for 2024 is on the bulletin 

board. Barbara Thompson is signed up for March. You can 

contact her at (731) 220-2610 

• Teacher Appreciation Banquet will be April 6th at 5:00 pm at 

the Country and Western. Please use the sign-up sheet so we can 

know how many to expect.  

• Leatherwood Bible Camp: If you are interested in sending your 

children to camp with Ethan, applications will go out next 

Sunday, April 7th and must be returned that day.  

• Wednesday Night Devotionals: there is a sign-up sheet on the 

bulletin board if any of our men would like to lead a short 

devotional.  

• Feeding the Youth: There is another sign-up sheet on the board 

if you would like to feed the youth on an upcoming Wednesday 

night.  

 

 
 

 

 
 

Makin Music at FHU will be Saturday, April 6th. We will leave the 

building at 11:00. Please bring enough money for lunch.  

 

Camper Applications for LBC must be filled out on Sunday, April 7th and 

returned to Ethan.  

 

Pew Packers will resume this week at 5:45 in room 106 
 

  

March 31st, 2024 
 

Service Times 

Sunday Worship: 
     Bible Study – 9:00 a.m. 
     Morning Worship – 10:00 a.m. 
     Evening Worship – 6:00 p.m. 
 

Mid-Week Bible Study 
     Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Ladies Bible Class 
     Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m. 

_______________________________ 

Elders 

Bill Jarnagin            (731) 468-4433                                              

Dan Wyatt               (731) 234-5069                                   

David Ulderich       (731) 441-3964 

John Dawson          (731) 695-6780 
 

Deacons 

Adam Blackburn  

Britt Johnson  

Daniel Richardson  

Doug Phipps  

Joe Sisco 

Michael Laux 

Sid Osment 

Stacey Ballard 

Wesley Sparks 

William Blow 
 

Pulpit Minister 

Joe Rhodes               (931) 209-1621          
 

Youth Minister 
Ethan Edwards      (931) 209-3341 

Youth Group 

Upcoming Events 

A Warm Welcome to Our Guest 
Please fill out a white visitor card on the back of the pew and drop it in a 

collection plate on your way out. We are so glad you have chosen to 

worship with us today! 
 

http://www.camdenchurchofchrist.org/
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Special Donations 

• Given in memory of Sue Bell by Anita Boyd 

• Given in memory of Billy Watkins by Bill Jarnagin 

• Given in memory of Sue Bell by John and Cindy Lumpkin 

• Given in memory of Sue Bell by Bruce Miller 

• Given in memory of Sue Bell by Bill Jarnagin 

• Given in memory of Jane Blow and Nadine Williams by Anita Boyd 

• Given in memory of Emory Florence II by Anita Boyd and Fran Utley 

• Given in memory of Jane Blow and Emory Florence II by Thomas Ray Townsend 

• Given in memory of Nadine Williams by Bill Jarnagin 

 

 Sunday   
SS 

Attendance  

AM     PM 

 
Wed 

2024 Average   121 194  100 125 
2023 Average   123 207       99 118 

March 24th       119 200  93      
March 17th          127 189        98     134 
5th Sunday (12/31)   119 195  90 127 

Those Serving 4/7/24: 

AM 
   Opening Prayer – Danny Hardin 
   Scripture –  James 2:21-24 
   Reading – Kyler Corder 
   Lord’s Supper – Emory Florence 
   Closing Prayer – John Ivey 
PM 
   Opening Prayer – Geoffery Kee 
   Scripture – Colossians 3:12-13 
   Reading – Casey Corder 
   Lord’s Supper – Dan Wyatt 
   Closing Prayer – Bryan Larkins 
 

Those serving the Lord’s Supper: 
 
Greg Matlock 
David Branch 
Trevor Smith 
William Blow 
Grant Doris 
Ronnie Grimes 
Mike Wilson 
Geoffery Kee 
 

If you are unable to serve, please tell  
William Blow 

_______________________________ 

Remember our Shut-Ins: 

Mary Edwards                                    
Virgie Heintz 
Ray & Joyce Frazee                            
Frank & Marge Philips 
Pat Osment                                          
Desmond Jarrett  
Dorthey Chappell                               
Wanda Horner                                    
Janice White       

                                   
 

Prayer Request 

Please check the bulletin board for ongoing prayer request 

Desmond Jarret is now at home. Please keep him, Dorothy, and Geoffery in 

your prayers. 

Sue Gadberry, Susie Brackin’s aunt, has terminal cancer.   

Ross Cole had spine surgery last Tuesday at St. Thomas. He is doing well and 
came home this week.  

Donna Grimes had spinal tap and CT last Tuesday. She also has a ruptured 

disc and spinal stenosis.  

Britt Thompson was in the hospital last week due to heart complications but 
is home now and doing better.  

Jack Conrad was admitted to Camden hospital with a UTI. He is in room 49.   

Barbie Childrey is experiencing health concerns and could use prayers.  

Tammy Crick had surgery last Thursday at Centennial to remove a growth 
from her lungs. Please continue to pray as she recovers.  

Nancy Turner is improving and has been moved out of the CCU. She is 
currently in room 749.  

Beverly Hardin is at St. Thomas in diabetic ketoacidosis. She is improving.  

Debra Bates has been diagnosed with cancer and will begin treating with 
medications.  

 

 


